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We fully support Mayor Wheeler’s proposal for ending  street camping. We want to see immediate action.  We are
tired of promises and excuses that permit blocking sidewalks, trashing streets with broken down cars and other
conditions that encourage open drug sales and use.
Michael Viera/Karen Lyman
2448 NW Westover Rd. #401
PDX 97210
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